
Fremont in Action 2019 
 

The Fremont Garden Club was at it again, assisting the Town with a project of removing and 
replacing three of the Town Line marker signs located on Routes 107 and 111A, as directed by 

the NH DOT.  Garden Club volunteers dug up all the plants 
within each garden at the signs, and assisted a community 

service project offered by Stantec Consultants on 
September 25th.   With their help all of the signs were 

reinstalled in locations directed by 
DOT, and plants replaced to be 

ready for Spring 2020!  We 
appreciate all their help with this 

important work!   
 

The Fremont Highway Department 
helped with the heavy equipment 
work related to removing and re-

setting granite posts. 
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